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Welcome new members -

23. Wally L. Gutzman, 272 Vinet Ave., Dorval, PQ H9S 2M6

24. Michael Dicketts, 61 Alwington Ave., Kingston, ON K7L 4R4
25, C. A, Stillions, 5031 Eskridge Terrace N.W., Washington,
DC 20016

26, dJim C. Lehr, 10 Colony Bilvd., Apt. 535, Wilmington, DE
19802

27. C. F. Boubelik, Box 1737, Boulder, CO 80306

28. Jim Miller, Box 3005, M.P.P., Kamloops, B.C. V2C 6B7

29. Steve Thorning, 231 Colborne Street, Elora, ON NOB 1SO

Finances following our 3rd newsletter.

Balance on hand after 2nd newsletter 120.00
Dues received : 70.00
190.00
3rd newsletter expenses
Photocopying, postage & envelopes 35.68
Balance on hand 154,32

Our study group meeting in Hamilton will be on Friday,
September 22nd at 10:15 am, we have been allotted 1% hours.
Jim Karr will present a very interesting slide show.

'l am very concerned with the lack of interest and input

into this group. It is true that I haven't issued a
newsletter in the past 12 months, this is primarily because I
have nothing new to report. I continue to wupdate the

catalogue with the help of two or three members and the vast
amount of material that flows through our auctions.

I would 1ike to spend some time in Hamilton discussing
the probiem. For instance, would it be more helpful if I sent
each of you one updated section of the catalogue with each
newsletter, rather than as I did in the beginning sending the
whole thing? Perhaps it is overwhelming.

If you don't plan to attend the convention, why not drop
me a note, with suggestions. I would hate to see this group
fold. ’



